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3rd October 2023 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your fantastic support and help to make the Brecon Beacons 2023 trip 
happen. The children were fantastic and developed so many resilience, teamwork and 
thinking skills- alongside having lots of fun! 
 
We would like to invite parents of children that attended the Brecon Beacons trip to join us 
for a special assembly to celebrate the week away with the children. The assembly will 
include sharing of photos, personal reflections and memories from the week and 
presenting the children with a range of awards and certificates. 
 
The assembly will be on Tuesday 17th October, at 2:30pm in the school hall, lasting 
between 20-30 minutes. Please reply to the google form to confirm your attendance so 
we have an idea of numbers. 
 

Brecon Celebration Assembly Attendance Form  

 
 
Hope to see as many of you there as possible! 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr. Thomas and Mr. Snape 
Year 6 Teachers 
Nightingale Primary School 
 
 

 

 

Through our values of Respect, Courage, Compassion and Friendship, we learn to Inspire 

to Aspire. 
 

https://forms.gle/9LjL34HZKqhfW7HQ8

